CITY OF EDINBURGH 20 MPH SPEED LIMITS
PROPOSED AMENDMENTS  TRO/16/09


Given the extremely large number of street within the citywide order, a number of streets were overlooked during the preparation of the list of streets. 
There are also a number streets within new developments that were not to hand when the Order was drawn up.
It is proposed that these streets, listed in Appendix 1, are added to the Order.


There are a small number of streets, or sections of streets, which are to be removed from the citywide Order. This generally required as the full street has been included within the Order as 20mph, when this should only apply to a section of the road.
A number of cul-de-sacs adjoining 30mph roads were also included within the city wide Order. To reduce the speed limit in these cul-de-sacs would require a significant amount of new signage when, due to the nature of theses streets, it is not expected that vehicles would ever exceed 20mph. As such it is proposed that these streets are not included within the 20mph network.
It is proposed that these streets, listed in Appendix 2, are removed from the Order.

A number of streets were listed on the incorrect Area List within the Citywide Order.
It is proposed to correct theses discrepancies and move the affected streets, listed in Appendix 3, to the correct Area List.






